
 

Saint Paul’s strives to respond to human needs in our community, the diocese, and the world.  We partner through volunteer 
efforts and financial support with other organizations at home and abroad to support clothing drives, disaster relief, and organi-
zations serving children and seniors.  If you’d like to learn more or join us on a regular basis, we invite you to attend an Outreach 
meeting at 5:30 p.m. on the second Wednesday of each month in the church conference room. 

Saturday,  Feb. 25 

MASTER’S TABLE SOUP 

KITCHEN, 702 Fenwick Street 

Prep Team, 9:00 - 10:30 am 
 
 

Great bonding experience 
chopping, stirring, and prepar-
ing lunch for 150-250 guests 
under the supervision of staff.   
 

Requirements:  Hair covering & 
rubber gloves (provided); closed-
toed shoes, shirt with sleeves. 
 
Good for:  Persons age 18 and 
older.  Contact Marilyn Grau, 
MarilynSGrau@gmail.com. 

Fridays, Jan. 26 and March 23  

MANNA PANTRY SET UP    4:00-5:00 p.m.  Tyler Hall, Saint Paul’s Church 

Manna Pantry is a ministry that provides food to 130 families and individuals throughout the 
year.  Friday volunteers help unload the truck, arrange tables, assemble boxes, open and sort 
items, and box food for persons who will need special assistance the next day. 
 

Requirements:  Ability to bend and lift moderate weight;  orientation to Golden Harvest Food 
Bank policies.  Good for:  Adults and  teens.  
 

Saturdays, Jan. 27 and March 24  

MANNA PANTRY FOOD DISTRIBUTION   9 am-noon.  Tyler Hall, Saint Paul’s Church 

Saturday volunteers will greet and check in guests, then fill their boxes as they move them 
along the tables cafeteria-style.  Some volunteers are needed to assist persons by  carrying 
their loaded boxes to their cars. 
 

Requirements:  There is some need for persons who can assist with lifting food boxes to cars;  
everyone must have a short orientation to Golden Harvest Food Bank policies. 
 

Good for:  Adults, teens, and older children with parents.  
 

Contact Anita Tanner, 706-993-5720; AnitaandWendell@aol.com. 

 

 January-March 2018 
 

Welcome!  At Saint Paul’s, we believe that everything we are and everything we have is a gift 

from God--our talents, time, and treasure.  If you would like to share the gifts God has given 

you, join us as we serve our brothers and sisters in His name.  Listed below are the winter 2018 

service opportunities.  Some are year-round; others are seasonal.  Check often to see how you 

may get involved.  We invite you join us as often as you are able.  

Saint Paul’s Outreach Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, Jan  21 

ICE CREAM  FOR  VETS    
Georgia War Veterans’  Nursing 
Home,  1101 15th Street 

Time:  2:15-4:00 p.m. 

Thank our veterans for their 
service at this quarterly  social.  
Join us as we dish and serve ice 
cream and cookies; then spend 
much-appreciated time visiting 
our oft-forgotten heroes.   

Good for:  All ages; children are 
welcome with adults. 

Contact Louis Walker,                
Cadillac_walker@hotmail.com 

 
A HEARTY 
THANKS to       

everyone who     
donated to our   

Angel Tree       
project in                

December.   

  

School Year Opportunity 

LOVE KIDS? BE A MENTOR.    
Craig  Houghton Elementary,              
1001 4th Street 
 

Today’s students are the                       
scientists of tomorrow-- but             
only if they get the education       
they need to succeed.  Saint       
Paul’s volunteer tutors and 

 
 
 

 PARTY PEOPLE NEEDED! 
 

Have fun while you put your  
skills to work with this important 

February 10 Outreach fund    
raiser!  But don’t wait another 

day, because plans are already 
underway!  Call Kathy Enicks at    

484-433-4007, or email 
kge1726@aol.com to learn 
what’s needed and hear the  
details of this fun, short-term 

service opportunity. 

mentors make a huge difference 
in forming young lives.   Please call Kathy Enicks (contact 
info under Mardi Gras) to hear more and offer your help. 


